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Press Release

11  th   Chartered Flight for repatriation of Indian nationals   
from Brunei to India  on 5 March, 2021



High Commission of India in Brunei Darussalam, in coordination with the Indian
Associations  and  their  regional  partner  organizations  in  Brunei,  arranged  the  11th

repatriation  flight  with  140  passengers  today  morning.   The  flight  from  Brunei  to
Coimbatore, Tamil Nadu, India was operated by Royal Brunei Airlines.



2. The High Commission has so far assisted in the repatriation of a total of  1525
passengers by these special flights, which started on 3rd July 2020.





3. High Commissioner H.E. Ajaneesh Kumar along with other officials from the High
Commission were present at the airport to see off the departing passengers.

 

*******

Brunei Darussalam, 5 March 2021.


